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Dear Parents:

Please consider sharing the attached letter with the company for which you work.

For the third year, we have a corporate sponsorship program as part of our annual auction. This program
has the potential to make a huge financial impact to our auction. This is also a great way for organizations
to give to the community and receive recognition for their giving. You can be a big help by reaching out
to the company for which you work to see if they might be interested in a sponsorship.

In Christ,

Andrew Mulloy
Principal
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Dear Friends and Supporters of St. John the Baptist School and Parish:

It is with great excitement that we are announcing the annual St. John the Baptist School Auction. The
auction will be held on Friday, March 4 at The Rock Garden. The event is the largest fundraiser
supporting Catholic education at St. John the Baptist School. It reinforces our strong tradition of faith,
academics, and family in the Howard community.

This year we are again seeking corporate sponsorships to create another way for companies to give. Our
financial success increases our capacity to provide students new technology, financial assistance for
families, and improve our facilities. Corporate sponsorships will allow us to increase our success, while
providing partner organizations strong recognition in the Howard community.

It is the support from our community and organizations like you that make the auction a success. Your
generosity makes a positive impact in our children’s education and lives. If you have questions or would
like to contact us regarding a sponsorship, or donation, please call 920-434-3822, or contact Principal
Andrew Mulloy via email at amulloy@gracesystem.org.

In Christ,

Andrew Mulloy
St. John the Baptist School, Principal
Learn more at www.SJBHSchool.org

Testimonials

St. John the Baptist was a great choice for my family because it offered the important
‘difference’ [ was looking for—the small things [ wanted to be part of my children’s
learning experience.”

— Mike, Alumni & Parent

“I am just so proud to be a part of this SJB school community. Knowing that SO many of
our families are working hard to teach their children strong morals and use their faith in
their parenting - it's just amazing.” —Krista, Parent

“Saint John's met my individual academic needs. Its smaller size allowed for more
individual attention and more personalization.”
—Nate, Alumni



Please return this form and payment to:

St. John the Baptist School
Attention: Auction Committee
2561 Glendale Ave

Green Bay, WI 54313

The St. John the Baptist School Auction is on March 4, 2022 with a Corporate Sponsorship
deadline of February 11, 2022.

Company Name:

Contact Name:

Phone Number:

Email Address:

Sponsorship Level:

Please make checks payable to GRACE/SJB Auction, or call 920-434-3822 ext. 221 to make a credit card
payment.

You will be contacted by the auction committee about receiving your benefits shortly after you submit
your sponsorship.

We thank you for your support!



